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To whom it may concern 

This letter is to confirm and appreciate the diligent efforts of Aadya Sharma, a grade

10th student of Modern Delhi Public school, Faridabad. She interned with our

organization, iTriangle Infotech Pvt Ltd for 3 weeks from 09th June’22 to 30th

June’22.  

iTriangle Infotech Pvt Ltd (https://www.itriangle.in), a Bangalore-based

organization, commenced operations in 2009 and is currently a leading Indian

player in the domain of Vehicle Telematics and is the largest Indian manufacturer

of Vehicle Telematics Hardware.  

During her internship, Aadya assisted in designing, developing, and testing

electronic circuits and systems, gaining hands-on experience with industry-standard

tools and equipment. She understood and gained knowledge on the entire project

lifecycle from concept to deployment. Buoyed with zeal, she supported the team

showcasing her problem-solving skills and technical proficiency. 

Aadya's dedication and motivation were evident in her approach to her work. She

consistently sought guidance from the project team to improve her performance,

demonstrating her commitment to learning and growth. Aadya's innovative thinking

and excellent flair for electrical engineering brought a fresh perspective to our team,

and we were delighted with her contributions.   

I evaluate Aadya as intelligent, inquisitive, enthusiastic, and determined to achieve

her goals, as well as someone with immense potential. She would be a great asset

wherever she undertakes any responsibilities, and I am confident she will continue

to excel in her academic and professional journey. 

We wish her good luck in all her future endeavours. 

Warm Regards, 

Vadiraj S Katti  

Managing Director 

iTriangle Infotech 


